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WALK HOME PERMISSION FORM 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
  
Because we are concerned with the safety of your children, we would like the parent/guardian of every 
child who walks home to please fill out the form below, sign it, and return it to the school. This form 
allows your child(ren) to walk home without adult supervision. Please return this form to the school office 
before your student walks home.  
 
Students in K-5 will not be allowed to walk home without a parent-approved older sibling or adult.  
 
 
I,______________________________________________________________ give my permission for  

(Parent/Guardian’s Full Name) 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ Grade______  

(Student’s Name, First and Last) 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ Grade______  

(Student’s Name, First and Last) 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ Grade______  

(Student’s Name, First and Last) 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ Grade______  

(Student’s Name, First and Last) 
 
 

to walk home after school. I understand that in granting this permission, my child’s teacher is authorized 
to release my child from the Front Door. I also understand that my child must leave school property at 
dismissal time and will not be allowed to linger on school grounds unless they are registered in an after-
school program and have checked in with the supervising adult/s for that specific after school activity. If 
my plans change and my child needs to follow a different school dismissal arrangement, I will contact the 
school office with instructions for my child.  
 
 
Parent Signature__________________________________________________ Date _______________ 
                                                             
 
When walking home from school, please remind your children of the following safety guidelines:   
 

• Go directly from school to your home.  
• Students should only return to school in the event of an emergency   
• Obey all traffic signs and signals 
• Walk home using the sidewalk or walking path; cross only at designated crosswalks   
• Check in with a parent or other designated adult/sibling when you get home 

 
 




